
 

 

 

 

At Kelly Sports, we are committed to providing a safe, inclusive, and supportive 
environment for all children, families, and staff involved in our programs. To ensure 
this, we have updated our policy regarding racism in sport. We will be holding a 
zero-tolerance stance on racial abuse and discriminatory behaviour at all our 
programs, including our holiday programs, clinic and tournaments. 

Our Policy 

Any form of racial abuse, discriminatory language, or behaviour will not be tolerated 
under any circumstances. If such behaviour occurs: 

Children/participants 

1. The child involved will be instantly dismissed from the program being 
attended. 

2. Parents or guardians will be contacted immediately and asked to collect 
their child or to remove them from the venue. 

3. A meeting with Kelly Sports management will be required to take place 
before the child can attend any further programs. 

4. If a child is permitted to return to programs and such behaviours continue 
the child will permanently be removed from Kelly Sports facilitated 
programs. 

Parent/Guardian/Spectator 

Should any form of racism occur during a Kelly Sports facilitated program they will 
immediately be asked to leave the venue and will receive a permanent ban from 
attending any Kelly Sports facilitated programs or events. 

Our Commitment 

Kelly Sports aims to foster respect, kindness, and inclusivity, ensuring every child 
feels safe and valued. We encourage families to speak with their children about the 
importance of showing respect to others, regardless of differences. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a positive 
and welcoming environment for all participants. If you have any questions or 
concerns about this policy, please don’t hesitate to contact us 
at beau@kellysports.com.au. 

Thank you for your support in upholding these important values. 
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